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Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS) 
Now Serves Palo Alto Transit Center

The Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS) now serves the Palo Alto Transit Center, to
support sta� who would like to utilize alternative transportation options such as
Caltrain.

The Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS) service is a free service designed to transport
hospital sta� on demand from the 500 Pasteur Transportation Lounge and Lucile
Packard Children's Hospital Main Lobby to di�erent parking locations around
campus between 9:00 p.m. – 4:00 a.m. Hospital Transportation Services provides this
service for Swing and Night shi� hospital workers, whose shi�s may end outside of
regular shuttle service hours.

For more information about the Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS), click the link below!

Bike Amenities On Campus 
Bike racks, repair stations, and showers!

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://mailchi.mp/a852e143900a/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-september-23-2020?e=[UNIQID]
https://rebrand.ly/EPS-Flyer


Bicycling is great exercise, and a fantastic commuting option for sta�. 

Bike Racks & Repair Stations 
Hospital Transportation Services provides bike racks and bicycle repair stations near
all main medical center buildings. Check out the map below to find the closest
option to your work location.

Showers 
Want to refresh a�er your commute? Showers & locker rooms are available for sta�
in 500P, 300P, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, and Hoover Pavilion! Just use your
sta� ID badge to enter. See details about your nearest sta� locker room by clicking
the link below.

SRI Park & Ride Lot 
Park for Free in Menlo Park

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://rebrand.ly/Bike-Showers-Flyer


The SRI Park & Ride Lot in Menlo Park will provide free parking and shuttle service
directly to 500 Pasteur and Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital Main. 

Use the free SRI Shuttle to get from the park & ride lot to Lucile Packard Children's
Hospital or 500 Pasteur in under 20 minutes! 

To learn more and request a free Menlo Park park and ride permit, click the link
below.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services 
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/ 

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org 
650.736.8000 
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